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Freedom of Information request reference number:  9161.1 
 
Date of response: 6 November 2024 
 
Request:  
 
I am asking for clarification if there have ever been any fire notice orders served on either 
Primrose Court, 49-50 Prince Albert Road, London NW8 7LD or its sister block - Titchfield 
House, Titchfield Place, London NW8 7LL 
 
Response: 
 
Our Fire Safety Department confirm we do not hold a record of any fire notice orders for either 
Primrose Court4 9-50 Prince Albert Road, London NW8 7LD or Titchfield House Titchfield 
Place, London NW8 7LL 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 
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